

Inclusion Officer – Harrogate High School

July 2024

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Inclusion Officer, which offers the successful candidate the opportunity to work in Harrogate High School.

To assist with your application and give further background information on the post we have enclosed a person specification, job description and information about the school. You may also want to visit the school website at https://www.harrogatehighschool.co.uk/our-school/vacancies/.

We look forward to receiving your completed application form, which must be accompanied by a supporting letter of no more than one side of A4.

Please complete your application on the Every candidate portal as soon as possible, and to arrive no later than midnight on Sunday 14 June 2024. Interviews will be held week commencing 15 June 2024. Please note we do not accept CV's.

Once again, thank you for your interest in the post; we look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Sukhraj Gill

Academy Headteacher